
Disco
16th November 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers

The Mead PA are delighted to confirm that the disco for Reception and Years 1 and 2 will be
going ahead on Thursday 2nd December 2021. Thank you to those who have been able to
volunteer on the day.

Tickets will go on sale Monday 22nd November and will be available to buy until Tuesday 30th
November. Due to Safeguarding and needing a full list of attendees, we won’t be able to take
bookings after 30th November 2021.

Reception - Teachers will bring classes to the hall straight from school. Collection will be from
outside the School Hall at 3:20pm. Please access the playground via the Cudas Close entrance.
If your child will be collected by ChillOut after the disco, please let us know when booking
tickets.

Year 1 - 3:30pm until 4:30pm. Please bring your children to the playground outside the School
Hall and queue in your classes. We will need to register your child as arrived at the disco and
by standing in classes this will make it quicker.
Collection will be from the same spot and the children will be dismissed by class.

Year 2 - 4:45pm until 5:45pm. Please bring your children to the playground outside the School
Hall and queue in your classes. We will need to register your child as arrived at the disco and
by standing in classes this will make it quicker.
Collection will be from the same spot and the children will be dismissed by class.

To avoid congestion, we will have a ‘Disco In’ gate and a ‘Disco Out’ gate at the Cudas Close
entrance.  The gates will be locked for safety reasons whilst the discos are taking place.

Chillout
Those children who attend ChillOut will be brought to and from the disco by ChillOut. When
booking your tickets, please indicate if this applies to your child.

After School Club
We are aware that for Year 1 the disco does clash with an after school club. Your child is more
than welcome to come to the disco instead of the after school club but that is up to parents/
carers to decide. Sadly we are unable to allow those attending the club to join part the way



through the disco and we will not be making arrangements for drop off or pick up from the after
school club for Year 2.

Drinks/Snacks
Included in the ticket price is a drink and a snack (popcorn/crisps/squash). When booking your
ticket, please make us aware of any allergies.

Whilst there will be a First Aider at the disco, their training does not extend to cover the use of
inhalers or epipens. If your child has a medical issue or an allergy, they are of course
welcome to attend the disco but we ask that their parent/ carer is in attendance.

Mufti Day
There will be a mufti day on 2nd December.

The Mead PA is really looking forward to being able to host this event and we hope the children
enjoy the disco!

Kerrie Winter
Chair of The PA


